
                                                          Trustees meeting 

                                                         December 14, 2020 

Attendance: Chris Wilson, Don Workman, Jerry Rivard, Carol Rivard, Luisa Gladu, 

Tim Krauss, Roger Michaud, Cliff Schilling, Bill Thibodeau, Rita Fasci 

Finance: Don Workman gave an account of the funds with the Brokerage firm. 

Please see attached document.  

Tim Krauss gave a detailed report on our restricted and unrestricted funds and 

the value between the two. In 2005 we balanced the two to have money for the 

new roof. 

 Income to the endowment this year was $29,848.94. There were no expenses. 

Transfers from the account were from income only. Month to date we have 

$1700.00 in interest. Trustees gave $25,000 to help with the budget.  

Book of remembrance has $7600. Very little interest and no expenses. The new 

church signs were paid for from the recent $5000 bequest.  

Tim agreed we need to streamline all the accounts. 

Chris gave a nice thank you to the committee for a year well done. 

We are moving forward focusing on being a Christian Community. We have a 

strong church family. 

Brian’s Angels: Renew rental agreement. Move storage pods to the small parking 

area near the end of the building. No basketball hoop allowed. 

Randy Smith will be called to patch the roof again 

Respectfully submitted,  

Carol Rivard Secretary 


